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BIBLE SOCIETY RECORDER.

THE NEW BIBLE HOUSE.

On the front page we present our friends and readers with a Cut, giving the

: general appearance of our New Depository and Oftices, which are now receiving
the finishing touches of the different artisans.

It is proposed to open the new premises for public business, simultan-
eously with the Annu~l Meetings of the Bible Society and Tract Society,
which will be held durirg the second week of May next.

About $3000 is still required to meet the expense of the undertaking, and
friends are esrnestly requested to assist in this matter. Donations are spe-
cially desirable now, zs the contractor’s accounts are becoming payable. Any
donations will be gratefully received by the secretaries of the Building Fund
(Rev. A. F. McGregor and Mr. John Harvio). )

ANNUAL MEETINGS.

The Annual Meeting of the Z7act Society will (D.V.) be held on Tuesday
evening, 11¢h May, and the Annual Meeting of the Bible Society will (D.V.)
be held on Wednesday evening 12th May. It is expected that interesting
addresses will be delivered on both occasions, when it is hoped that many
friends, not only citizens, but from a distance, will be present.
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TORONTO, 1sr APRIL, 1886.

BOARD MEETINGS.

The monthly meeting of the Board of Directors was held in the oftice of
the Confederation Life Association, 16 Toronto St., on Tuesday, the 19th
of January, at 4 o'clock in the afternoon, the President, the Hon. Geo.
W. Allan, in the chair. The opening devotional exercises were conducted by
the Rev. J. F. Sweeney and the Rev. H. D. Powis. After the reading and
confirmation of the minutes, a letter was read from }rs. Baldwin, acknow-
ledging receipt of the resolution of condolence on the death of her late hus-
band, and thanking the Board for the kind expressions of sympathy therein
contained.
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